
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AW Reference: 00028547 

Local Planning Authority: South Norfolk District 

Site: Land West Of Norwich Road, Dickleburgh and 
Rushall 

Proposal: Demolition of an existing dwelling and the 
erection of a mixed use development 

comprising of 7 affordable homes, 7 custom-
build homes and 8 accessible dwellings for 
older people. A small scale community facility. 

A unit for commercial/community use 

Planning Application: 2018/0980 

 

Prepared by: Pre-Development Team 

Date: 08 June 2018 

 

If you would like to discuss any of the points in this document please 

contact me on 0345 606 6087 or email 
planningliaison@anglianwater.co.uk

 

Planning Applications – Suggested Informative 

Statements and Conditions Report 
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ASSETS 

Section 1 – Assets Affected 

1.1 There are assets owned by Anglian Water or those subject to an adoption 
agreement within or close to the development boundary that may affect the 
layout of the site. Anglian Water would ask that the following text be 

included within your Notice should permission be granted. 
 

“Anglian Water has assets close to or crossing this site or there are assets 
subject to an adoption agreement.  Therefore the site layout should take 
this into account and accommodate those assets within either prospectively 

adoptable highways or public open space.  If this is not practicable then the 
sewers will need to be diverted at the developers cost under Section 185 of 

the Water Industry Act 1991. or, in the case of apparatus under an 
adoption agreement, liaise  with the owners of the apparatus. It should be 
noted that the diversion works should normally be completed before 

development can commence.”   
 

WASTEWATER SERVICES 
 

Section 2 – Wastewater Treatment 

 
2.1 The foul drainage from this development is in the catchment of Dickleburgh 

-Rectory Water Recycling Centre that will have available capacity for these 
flows 
 

Section 3 – Foul Sewerage Network 
 

3.1 The sewerage system at present has available capacity for these flows via a 
gravity discharge regime. If the developer wishes to connect to our 
sewerage network they should serve notice under Section 106 of the Water 

Industry Act 1991.  We will then advise them of the most suitable point of 
connection. 

 
Section 4 – Surface Water Disposal 
 

4.1 From the details submitted to support the planning application the 
proposed method of surface water management does not relate to Anglian 

Water operated assets. As such, we are unable to provide comments on the 
suitability of the surface water management. The Local Planning Authority 

should seek the advice of the Lead Local Flood Authority or the Internal 
Drainage Board. The Environment Agency should be consulted if the 
drainage system directly or indirectly involves the discharge of water into a 

watercourse. 
 

Should the proposed method of surface water management change to 
include interaction with Anglian Water operated assets, we would wish to 
be re-consulted to ensure that an effective surface water drainage strategy 

is prepared and implemented.  
 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 
Section 5 – Trade Effluent 

 
5.1 Not applicable 

 


